CGO to reopen tomorrow

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

The Central Government Offices (CGO), Tamar will be reopened tomorrow
(July 3). Staff working in the CGO can enter the workplace via the staff
entrance on 2/F of the East Wing. Government vehicles or vehicles with
a valid permit may enter the West Wing of the CGO via Lung Wo Road and Tim Wa

Avenue.


http://www.government-world.com/cgo-to-reopen-tomorrow/

